
 
 
 
  6th May 2017 
 
 

Dear Course J.M.D. Students & Parents 
 
 

Reminder! 
Course J.M.D. Stage Act 
Workshop 

On  

Saturday 13th May  
 

 At – College of Magic 

 In – the Theatre 

 From – 10h00 to 12h15 Theatrical Workshop & 
Performance Rehearsal 

 12.15pm – Performances – Parents and Families welcome! 
 

 
All J.M.D. Students need to attend at 10am ! (ie. Both the 10am class and the 12 Noon 
classes)  
 
The workshop will commence with a short theatrical and stagecraft training session. The 
students will then be spilt into teams and will have an hour to put their newly acquired skills 
to the test in an act development activity. Teaching staff will be on hand to assist. From 
about 12h15 each team will get an opportunity to perform. Family and friends are welcome 
to join us at this time to view the acts. Acts will be evaluated by staff members and 
feedback given. The focus of this workshop is on planning, concept, teamwork and fun. 
 
This workshop promises to be most enjoyable and beneficial. 
 
Yours magically 

 
 

David Gore 
DIRECTOR 

 

 

 

 


